
 
Friday 15th November 2024 

Contact us 

Phone: 01252 837538  

Email: info@sandringham.kite.academy  

Dear parents and carers,   

Welcome back! I hope you all had a relaxing and enjoyable break. It has been wonderful to see the 
children return with such enthusiasm and energy, making a fantasƟc start to this half term. Their 
smiles and posiƟvity have certainly brightened the school. 

On Monday, we marked Remembrance Day with a special assembly and a two-minute silence. The 
children showed great respect and understanding during this Ɵme of reflecƟon. Thank you for your 
generous donaƟons to the BriƟsh Legion’s poppy appeal, which will all go towards supporƟng this 
important cause. 

A quick reminder for parents and carers with children starƟng RecepƟon or Y3 in September 2025 that 
the deadline for applicaƟons is Monday 15 January 2025. If you have a child who will be in RecepƟon 
next year and haven’t yet been able to aƩend our open tours, we sƟll have two dates before the 
deadline: Wednesday 11th December and Wednesday 8th January at 9:15am. You can also find more 
informaƟon and submit your applicaƟon online at the Surrey County Council website: hƩps://
www.surreycc.gov.uk/schools-and-learning/schools/admissions. 

We are delighted to share the fantasƟc news that The Ferns Primary Academy has recently received a 
fantasƟc Ofsted report following their inspecƟon in October, now being rated as ’Good’ in all areas. A 
huge congratulaƟons to the enƟre school community at The Ferns! You can read the full Ofsted report 
here: hƩps://files.ofsted.gov.uk/v1/file/50261159. 

A big thank you for your generous contribuƟons to Children in Need today. The children looked 
fantasƟc in their ouƞits, from spoƩy clothing to Pudsey ears (and even some Pudsey onesies!). The 
effort and creaƟvity on display were brilliant and it is great to see the children so engaged in 
supporƟng such an worthwhile cause.  
 
Take care,  
Mr Lodge 

Star of the Week and Core Values Awards 

A huge well done to all of these superstars for winning a Star of the Week or Core Values award! 

Star of the Week 

Leo, Arthur, Nolan, Nathan, Zephie,  

Freya, Elsie-Mae 

Core Values 

Micah, Jacob, Elsie, Ella, Dija 



 

Diary updates: 

Autumn 2 

Wednesday 27th November—Y2 Foxes parent lunch 

Wednesday 4th December—PTA Christmas fayre (wear Christmas jumpers/muŌi) *updated date* 

Monday 16th December—sponsored reindeer run for Phyliss Tuckwell Hospice 

Wednesday 18th December—YR naƟvity performance at Frimley BapƟst Church (9am) 

Thursday 19th December—YR naƟvity performance at Frimley BapƟst Church (9am) 

Friday 20th December—Christmas dinner for lunch (wear Christmas jumpers/muŌi) 

Friday 20th December—last day of term (1:10pm collecƟon) 

Spring 1 

Monday 6th January—first day of term 

Friday 17th January—INSET day (academy closed to all children) 

Friday 15th November 2024 

Year 2 mulƟ-skills compeƟƟon 

On Thursday 14th November, ten of our Y2 children took part in the 
first mulƟ-skills compeƟƟon of the year at Heather Ridge Infant 
School. They competed against children from Prior Heath and 
Heather Ridge in a range of different acƟviƟes, including a relay race 
and an obstacle course. We are absolutely delighted that we came in 
first place and will be receiving the trophy next week! A huge well 
done to Esmae, Bodhi, Penny, Blake, Harriet, Hudson, Caleb, Lewis, 
Bodhi and Finn—we look forward to sharing photos in the next 
newsleƩer. 

AƩendance 

Whole school target: 97%   Year-to-date whole school aƩendance: 95% 

Class groups’ aƩendance:  

Moles —95%    Hedgehogs – 92%   Squirrels – 94%  Owls – 95%  

            Rabbits – 95%     Foxes – 94% 



 
Friday 15th November 2024 

This week, the spotlight is on our Y1 and Y2 classes. 

In year 1, we are learning all about materials in science this half term. We have learnt 
that materials are used to make all different things. We have started to look at the 
different types of materials such as wood, metal, plasƟc, fabric, rubber and paper. 
We have also begun to look at the different properƟes a material can have such as 
opaque, transparent, hard, soŌ, flexible and rigid. Both Owls and Squirrels have been 

great at idenƟfying the different properƟes that a material has! 

In year 2, we have been learning why exercise and hygiene are important for our bodies. Over the last 
few weeks we have observed the physical changes of our body aŌer we have exercised. We have also 
learnt why it is important to keep clean and had a lot of fun invesƟgaƟng how to wash our hands 
properly using gliƩer as our germs!  
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